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WOODBINE AARP CHAPTER 5292 TO HOLD HOLIDAY LUNCHEON

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine 
AARP Chapter 5292 will be holding its Christmas luncheon December 1, 2016, at
Surf Dog,1563 Route 550, Woodbine, from noon am to 2 pm. 

Entrée is choice of either Penne Vodka, Flounder, or Chicken Piccata.
Nonalcoholic beverage & dessert also provided.

Cost is $20 (no refunds). Please indicate your meal choice on check.
Make check payable to AARP Chapter 5292. Checks can be mailed to AARP, 
PO Box 678, Woodbine, NJ 08270 

All Seniors welcome to attend.

Deadline for payment is November 23. Payment will NOT be taken at the door.

The AARP is also requesting the donation of gifts for door prizes from local 
businesses.

Contact: Dee Ciabatoni 608-408-1783 or 861-2800.

“This will made a great kick-off to the winter holiday season and a chance to 
enjoy yourself with friends,” added Mayor Pikolycky.

(Contact information was changed)

 


